
 

 

 
                           MOORESVILLE REGULAR TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 

 
January 15, 2013 

Library @ Crumlish Home 
 

Attending:   Mayor Crumlish, Councilpersons Hensley, Mitchell, McCrary, 
Sprader, and Barran 

         Absent: None 
 

• The meeting was called to order with a quorum.  
 

• Councilperson Barran made a motion to approve November minutes.  
Councilperson Mitchell seconded the motion and all approved. 

 
• Mayor Crumlish reported that website was progressing.  Councilperson McCrary 

stated that material from original website was being transitioned over to new.  
Mayor Crumlish stated that next priority would be Walking Tour section. 

 
• Mayor Crumlish reported on OnCell phone tours.  After extensive discussion, it 

was decided to table until website was implemented. 
 

• Mayor Crumlish raised the question around promoting local Mooresville 
businesses on the town’s Facebook page.  It was decided that local businesses 
should provide town with exact wording and pictures if they desire the town to 
publish. 

 
• Mayor Crumlish reported need to provide general tour structure and pricing to 

Walking Tour committee.  It was decided that no homes would be open.  Pricing 
is as follows:  $10/person over 12, $5/person ages 6-12, and free under 6. 

 
• Councilperson McCrary presented the financial report-see attached. 

 
• Councilperson McCrary presented the 2013 Proposed Budget-see attached. 

 
• Mayor Crumlish stated that there has been no word on the Post office’s reduced 

hours start date. 
 

• Mayor Crumlish reported that a combo lock will be added to the Annex. 
 

• Mayor Crumlish reviewed Cast Light Productions desire to use Mooresville for 
film.  Mayor Crumlish will communicate the need for Cast Light Production to 
submit a production plan and a conditional use permit application and the 
purchase of a business license and photography permit. 

 



 

 

• Councilperson Hensley made a motion to approve a conditional use permit for 
Tillman Crane to conduct a photography class inside the Brick Church and 
Tavern on 1/24 & 1/25 based on his purchase of a business license and/or 
photography permit. Councilperson McCrary seconded the motion and all 
approved. 

 
• Councilperson Sprader reported that the AL Department of Transportation FY 

2013 Enhancement Project will be awarded to ADA compliance projects and 
would not be applicable to Mooresville. 

 
• Councilperson Barran made a motion to adjourn.  Councilperson Sprader 

seconded the motion and all approved. 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted,                                                                         
 Nikki Sprader 


